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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the  Forest Plan Amendment, focused on domestic

sheep and goat grazing on/near bighorn sheep habitat.

 

As you know, so many great efforts have been made to improve  habitat and to increase the population of big

horn sheep in this region.  I strongly support  actions by the Forest Service to increase the effective separation

between wild sheep and domestic sheep and goats on public lands, in order to continue the big horn sheep

success story.   Thank you. 


